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Home Concerns

Tiffani Gates <hrﬁhabitatvictoria.com> Tue, Feb 21, 2023 at 3:39 PM

Hi Erin,

The mortgage is coming close for the North Saanich Families. We are hoping for a final reading in
front of North Saanich in March. We have visions of mortgages for those eligible families in April.

We are hopeful the covenant for the Timber Ridge property will not take as long. We have attached
an amendment to your occupancy agreement with an adjusted end date. It is our sincere intent that it
will not take that long. Please review, sign and return. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Tiffany
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